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Phoenix (Forfar) Gymnastics Club - SCIO (SC047205)
Complaints & Grievances Procedure

Phoenix (Forfar) Gymnastics Club is committed to providing the best possible service we can to our members. If you have a concern, criticism or complaint we need to know about, you should follow the procedures detailed below in order that we can address the issue.  Please also be aware that all parents are welcome to attend our committee meetings at any time which also provides an opportunity for you to air any concerns or to have a better understanding of how the club works and specific reasoning behind certain policies.  An email is issued to all club members with the next committee meeting date around 2 weeks before it is due to take place.
Steps to be taken in regards to a complaint/concern:

 

1.      Select the appropriate person to talk to and arrange a mutually convenient time to discuss the matter (Please be aware that the beginning of classes are busy times for the coaches so don’t be offended if they request for you to speak to them at the end of the class).

2.      If through discussion the issue cannot be addressed immediately, agree a verbal action plan by which the problem can be resolved. This may first involve clarification and/or observation of the situation causing concern.

3.      The designated Coach or Committee Member will be responsible for ensuring that the action plan is followed & that you are given feedback. 

4.      If you are not fully satisfied with the outcome please put your complaint/concern into writing and hand it to the Club Secretary. 

5.      If required, the club may contact our governing body, Scottish Gymnastics, for advice & guidance on the complaint/concern. 
6.      A committee meeting will be arranged to discuss the matter within 14 days of receipt of the written complaint & you will receive a final response in writing within a further 14 days.

